Eldorado National Forest
delays off-road opening

By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

Recent storms have postponed the opening of dirt roads and
trails to motorized vehicles in the Eldorado National Forest.

Forest Supervisor Ramiro Villalvazo had announced last week
that the seasonal closures would be lifted today. But because
of this week’'s storms and forecasts for intermittent storms
over the next few weeks, the routes will remain closed.
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